
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 18th June 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

To celebrate their hard work this year, Year 6 have decided to put their remaining Investors reward budget towards a 

trip to the cinema and McDonalds on Monday 22nd July. While their reward money covers some of the costs, we would 

kindly ask for a contribution of £6 to cover the rest. Previously we have been able to claim free travel on public 

transport but this have now been withdrawn therefore this will be included in the cost.   

We will be catching the public bus to the city centre and watching the film ‘Inside Out 2’ at Cineworld before enjoying 
our lunch. Your child should come to school in their uniform at the normal time and they may bring one snack and 
drink to have at the cinema. We aim to return to school before 3.15pm for home time as normal. As with all visits, the 
governors of the school reserve the right to withdraw pupils whose behaviour may prove a risk to the health, safety 
and welfare of other pupils.  
 

If you could please pay the £6 contribution by Monday 15th July through Arbor, we would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you for your support as always. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 staff 

 


